
 
Weekly Bulletin 

St. Aloysius and St. Columban Bulletin 
2nd Sunday of Lent 

 

March 12/13, 2022 

 
Reading I Genesis 15.5-12, 17-18 
Responsorial Psalm: Be with me, Lord, when I am in trouble. 
Reading II Romans 10.8-13 
Gospel Luke 4.1-13 

 

*****COVID RESTRICTIONS –***** 
Vaccination passports are no longer required to attend mass, however other restrictions remain 

in place, including social distancing, and continued use of disposable tri-fold masks. 

 

Capacity is still limited to 50% or 72 people. 

 

We thank you for your continued cooperation with these measures and we will continue to 

update you as the situation changes. 

ST. ALOYSIUS COLLECTION 

 
March 6:  $515.00 
 
MASS Intentions: 
 
Fri. Mar. 11  9:00 a.m. For all parishioners 
  7:00 p.m. Stations of the Cross 
Sat. Mar. 12  4:30 p.m. (St. Columban) For all parishioners 
Sun. Mar. 13 11:00 a.m. (St. Aloysius) For Jeannine Dumais by 
  Gaby and Mike McCann 
  For Joao Oliveria Coelho by the Oliveria Family 
Wed. Mar. 16  9:00 a.m. For all parishioners 
Fri. Mar. 18  9:00 a.m. For all parishioners 
  7:00 p.m. Stations of the Cross 
Sat. Mar. 19  4:30 p.m. (St. Columban) For all parishioners 
Sun. Mar. 20 11:00 a.m. (St. Aloysius) For Yo Forsyth by the Friendship Club 



  For Ines Oliveria by the Oliveria Family 

MADAGASCAR: AN ECOLOGICAL VILLAGE TO COPE WITH 

CLIMATE CHANGE 

Development and Peace’s People and Planet First campaign celebrates 

what solidarity can achieve, even against seemingly impossible odds.  

In Madagascar, for instance, Development and Peace’s partner, the 

Development Council of Andohatapenaka (CDA), empowers people to 

manage and transform their neighbourhoods. 

In the capital region, which is afflicted by flooding and poor waste 

management, CDA has helped the residents of one vulnerable area to turn 

their environs into a thriving ecological village. Today, each of the 50 

households involved in the project has a vegetable garden, a stove and solar panels. This 

transformation reflects a true ecological conversion. 

Watch the video at devp.org/lent/act. 

 

FOR THE SICK OF OUR PARISH  
 Please pray for the sick of our Parish:  Harold Kehoe, Atreyu Harvey, Adeline Gendron, 
Diane Morey,  John Harney and Dennis Roberts (friend of Dez). 
  

ONLINE EVENTS 
 
REFLECTION ON SCRIPTURE – Food for Eternal Life   

 
Our Monday night 7:00-8:00 p.m. zoom meetings for Reflection on Scripture has resumed.  All 
are most welcomed to join in when you can; simply go to www.staloysius-stcolumban.com/news-
events to register and the link will be sent to you (register again even if you registered last term).  
It is really an opportunity and a privilege as a group to truly listen to what God is saying to us, 
enriching each other with our insights and then letting that seed germinate within us during the 
week, a week spent attentive to God’s voice.  So register now before you forget. 
 

 BIRTHDAYS FOR MARCH 
 

Janice Nadeau  - 14th 
Anne Bokovay ` -15th 

Katy Brownrigg - 15th 
Peter Escander  - 16th 
Anthony Lalonde - 19th  

 

 

 

QUILT RAFFLE 

http://www.devp.org/lent/act
http://www.staloysius-stcolumban.com/news-events
http://www.staloysius-stcolumban.com/news-events


This beautiful Queen-sized (87x107) quilt in 

a  “Framed Log Cabin “pattern and made by 

the Ladies of the St. Al’s Sewing Group is ready 

to be raffled. 

The quilt will be displayed at the back of the church 

and tickets will be made available there as well. 

Since we are still in the throes of the pandemic, we 

are being very cautious regarding the selling of 

tickets. We would suggest that, if you are interested 

in buying tickets, you take the ticket books home, complete them there 

and on your next visit to St. Al’s, return the completed ticket stubs and 

payment.  There will be a bowl placed at the back of the church for 

this purpose. 

If anyone is interested in taking extra books to sell to family and 

friends – please do so.  We would very much appreciate your help in 

selling the tickets as a portion of the sales will be 

donated to our parish. 

If you are in need of more tickets please 

contact Carol in the church office. 

Tickets are sold for:   

$5.00 for a full book (6)   or $1.00 for a single 

ticket 

 

The draw for this beautiful quilt will be held at 

a later date.  

GOOD LUCK TO ALL! 

 

 


